Aeep River Board of Fire Conunigsinners

57 Union Street » Deep River, CT 06417

Oct. 17, 2017

The October 16, 2017 meeting of the Deep River Fire Commission began at 7:06 P.M.
with Bowden, Lee, Budney, David, and Dube. Selectman McDonald also attended.

The minutes of Septémber 11, 2017 were accepted as written. Moved by Dube, 2nd
David. Unan.

This meeting went directly to Old Business due to the attendance of the Selectman.
First, progress and solutions for and expanded fire station was addressed.

Second, nonies for a new truck was also discussed. There were many suggestions made
to handle money for the truck, Grants and incorporating regionalization were some
suggestions.

Health Insurance was mentioned, but will need to be readdressed at another time.

Next, Other Business was discussed. This consisted of fire protection at sub-divisions.
This was a lengthy discussion, Budney made a motion to call a special meeting on
10/23/2017. This was 2™ by Lee. Unan, The Clerk will have this meeting posted.

At this Time the Selectman lefi and the regular meeting continued.

Financial Statements were reviewed.

Chief reported 9 calls.

Snow plowing for the winter has not been designated. The Chief will contact last year’s
contractor, to see if he has interest in the job, and ask for price.

There was no Deputy’s report.

Under Engineer’s report, most of the exhaust on 554 has been replaced. A detailed brake
inspection has been done. Ladder truck’s annual maintenance, and tanker truck will be
expensive, as well as the on 554.

There was no Fire Marshal’s report. .

This meeting adjourned at 8:30. Moved by Bowden, 2", Dube. Unan.




